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Restrictions Exemption Program has been removed, along with most
associated restrictions.
Capacity limits in large facilities and entertainment venues (500+)
remain in place, but food and beverages now allowed in seats.
Capacity limits for locations not covered under the REP program are
removed.
Mandatory masking requirements removed for children 12 and under in
all settings as of February 14.
Mandatory masking requirements removed for children and youth in
schools for any age as of February 14.

As of February 9, 2022 the following changes have been made to the
COVID-19 restrictions:

The Town Administration Building is now open. Masks must be worn by
any one over the age of 12 who enters the building. Social distancing is
required.

All Town departments remain operational and they are available to assist
residents using alternate measures. Plexiglass barriers, enhanced cleaning
and hand sanitizing stations will still remain in place at Town buildings. 

Frequently washing or disinfecting your hands, getting vaccinated and
staying home when you're sick will continue to be important to protect our
community and limit the spread of COVID-19.

Contact Information:

Phone: 780-895-2010
Email: general@lamont.ca 


